
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
12th February 2024

Since our last report to Parish Council in January, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The newly planted flower beds are receiving occasional attention.

 The area on Lower Street in front of Streetwood was cleared of undergrowth 
to allow the spring flowers to show through, which they are now doing.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis. Several bags of litter have 
been collected along Bell Lane, Stonehouse Road and Station Road areas in 
particular.

 Fly tipped rubbish has been reported to BDC, some still waiting to be cleared 
up at time of this report.

 

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”


